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Comments: I am adamantly against the Holland Lake Lodge proposed project. The Swan Valley is a critical place

for wildlife especially Grizzly Bears, an endangered species. I have lived in Missoula my whole life and consider

the Swan Valley a special place that I visit with my family every summer. I do not want it flooded with tourists

year round and the traffic to be so heavily increased. This project is a bad idea for Montana. It is supposed to be

a wild and scenic place not an overdeveloped destination like the rest of the country. Please preserve Holland

Lake for every person and animal's sake. 


